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Please DO NOT open our parks for homeless camping. They are our sacred spaces, especially in this
time of the pandemic. Aren't the streets of downtown, the Pearl and all the other greenspaces along
streets and freeways bad enough. Do you really want to replicate the mess of Laurelhurst park to the
Rose Garden. Can you envision all that in the middle of the rose beds? I CAN'T
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